[Place on district letterhead]
[Insert date]
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This letter is to inform you that your child    [insert name], has been recommended for placement in the Gifted Education program by the screening team.  In order to be eligible for formal identification for gifted services a student must meet the requirements described in the San Luis Valley BOCES plan for identification, which follows Colorado Department of Education Guidelines for Identification.  Please see the attached profile form for specific identification information related to your child and his or her area(s) of identification. 

Each student identified for gifted services must have an Advanced Learning Plan (ALP) developed to meet the level of his/her academic and affective needs. The ALP describes programming services, options, and strategies that will be used to meet your student’s needs.  The ALP is updated annually and you, your child, classroom teacher(s) and a gifted education representative will be part of the process of developing the ALP.  You will be contacted by the Gifted Education Coordinator to arrange a meeting to begin this process.

I look forward to working with your child in our Gifted Education program.  Should you have any questions please contact me.

Sincerely,

[Gifted coordinator name]
Gifted Education Coordinator

[school district
Phone number

Email address]
